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April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome back after the Easter break and we hope you had a lovely holiday. 
A very warm welcome to our new children and their families who have recently joined us. We hope 
you have an exciting and fun time at our nursery. 
  
 
This term we are following our nature-based themes and have already started 
planting different vegetables and flowers. We are all taking turns to water them 
and looking forward to watching them grow.  
Our story this week is called ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and is set in Kenya. It is a super book 
for finding out about different fruits and we are going to be looking at and tasting 
some of them. 
Another popular story we are looking forward to reading is ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ and we have a ‘giant surprise’ planned for the children! 
 
 
King Charles’ Coronation 
We are looking forward to celebrating the King’s Coronation during the week 
beginning 2nd May (May Day Bank Holiday - 1st) with different activities 
planned throughout the week. These will include making crowns, bunting and 
we will have a party to celebrate King Charles being crowned King. 
On Friday 5th May we would like the children to dress up. They can choose to 
wear something red, white and blue or dress up as a King or Queen. If your 
child does not attend nursery on a Friday they are welcome to dress up on a 
day of your choosing. 
 
 
Nursery Sports Morning        
Our sports morning is on Tuesday 23rd May at 10am to 11.30am. For more 
information, please see the email sent to you on Friday 21st April. We hope 
you will be able to join us for this event.  
Parents and carers are invited. 
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Thank you to the parents and carers who have added photos to Seesaw of their various adventures at 
home. The children just love to share these photos with the other children. It is such a powerful way 
to encourage the children to talk to a large group of children. 
 
PLEASE, PLEASE can you name your child’s belongings, especially water bottles.  
The weather is getting warmer and when needed we would really appreciate you 
putting long-acting sun cream on your child just before coming to nursery. This 
should last them all day. Please also send a named drink’s bottle and sun hat. 
 
We would like to thank everyone for their continued help and support.  
 
Have a great term. 
 
Thank you. 
The Nursery Team 
 
lhughes@parklaneprimary.com 
 

 

 


